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INPC2007 (International Nuclear Physics Conference)
Tokyo Japan, June 3 -8, 2007

http://www.inpc2007.jp

Dear Nuclear Physics colleague,

As a member of the worldwide Nuclear Physics community, you are cordially invited to the
International Nuclear Physics Conference, INPC2007, to be held from June 3 — 8, 2007 in Tokyo, Japan.

This INPC2007 is the 23" in the series of triennial nuclear physics conferences since its start in
1951 in Chicago. The last INPC, the 22" INPC2004, was held at Goeteborg, Sweden, in 2004. The

conference will be held in Tokyo International Forum, which is located at the very center of Tokyo.

The conference will consist of plenary talks and a number of parallel sessions. This conference
will include also a special session in commemoration of the centennial of Prof. H. Yukawa’s birth, which
will be open to the public. The scientific program of the conference is under discussion based on the
advices of an International Advisory Committee with broad international representation.

The INPC2007 is sponsored by IUPAP (International Union for Pure and Applied Physics), The
Science Council of Japan, and The Physical Society of Japan, and hosted by RIKEN, KEK, and Yukawa

Memorial Foundation. For further information, visit the INPC2007 website: http:/www.inpc2007.jp,

though it is still under construction.

A second announcement listing invited speakers, key dates for contributing papers, hotels and
conference registration form, etc. will be available in June, 2006. If you are interested in receiving
further announcements, please use the online form “Pre-registration” on the INPC2007 website. You
will receive forthcoming conference information, circulars and an e-mail notification when online

registration is available. Please distribute this announcement to colleagues who are interested.

In addition, we would like to announce that the newly established IUPAP prize will be first awarded
in this INPC2007. Please see the IUPAP web site,

http://www.triumf.info/hosted/iupap/C12/TUPAP prize.html in details.

We are looking forward to seeing you in Tokyo in 2007.

For the INPC2007 organizers Shoji Nagamiya



